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21st January 2022 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Arts Council England Security Advice Sector Needs Assessment 
 
 
I hope this finds you well. 
 
Arts Council England have commissioned a piece of work to understand the future 
needs of museums, galleries and other venues in relation to security advice.  This 
recognises the sector is going through a period of intense change and seeks to 
understand what security advice your organisation requires in the short to medium 
term. 
 
Trident Manor Limited are commissioned to undertake this work on behalf of Arts 
Council England and will be contacting organisations to request participation in 
this work, in the form of virtual interviews or emailed surveys. This work is now 
starting and is scheduled for completion in March 2022. 
 
I will be very grateful if you would kindly find some time to respond to Trident 
Manor to share your needs and concerns about security advice for your 
organisation now and looking ahead. Do please share this with the appropriate 
colleague or team at your organisation. 
 
If you have any questions about this work please contact Zara Matthews, Senior 
Manager Cultural Property email zara.matthews@artscouncil.org.uk 
 
Thank you very much in advance for your time and support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Sarah Posey 
Director, Cultural Property 
Museums and Cultural Property 


